
 

 
 

 
 

 
Thursday 2 March 2023 
 
 
OIA IRO-369 
Name:   
Email: @gmail.com  
 
Kia ora  

Official information request for water test results at 292 Naenae Road, Lower Hutt. 

Thank you for your official information request dated Thursday 22 December 2022 . 
 
We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 and determined that we are able to grant your request 
in full.   
 
Please see our response in the Appendix of this letter. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
 
 

 
Team Lead, Communications and Engagement 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

Appendix  

Question: I would like to have in writing the results of the tests done on 22 December 
2022 on my toby and any other pipes that were tested for leaks. 

Answer… 

Following a site visit on Thursday 23 February 2023, our team found no indication of any 
leaks. We suspect its ground seepage looking at the topography and drainage coming from 
the cemetery side above the property. 




